South Aiken High School Procedures for 2020 Volleyball Season:
Dear Coaches, families, students, and fans.

Due to current Covid-19 pandemic, we want to communicate with all opposing teams, coaches, parents, and
patrons of the following guidelines we will be enforcing at South Aiken High School this 2020 volleyball season.
Thank you for your continued support of South Aiken High School Volleyball!

All Patrons MUST wear a facemask when entering the South Aiken Gymnasium.

Spector limit is set to 250 inside the South Aiken Gymnasium.

All Patrons MUST wear a facemask at all times in all parts of the South Aiken Gymnasium.

All Patrons MUST wear a facemask in the bathrooms.

Patrons are NOT allowed to enter the volleyball court area before, during, or after the game.
We ask patrons to exit gym immediately once the volleyball match has been completed.

All Patrons WILL be screened prior to entry.

All Opposing Teams must bring with them a record of Covid Screening.
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